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Present:

	Councillor Adam Ogilvie
Councillor Angela Gabriel

Anne Hopper

Dennis Kitchen 

Ann Hepburn 

Inspector Chris Bowen

Andy Carey

Rob Rymer

Malcolm Naylor

Muriel Harris

PC Alex Smith

Tony Ray

Lottie Shaw
Wayne Noteman

Colin Newsome
Eve Tidswell

Phil Gleeson
Andrew McLoughlin


	Alan Lane

Andrew McLoughlin
Graciela McIntyre 

Graham Knights

John Hinton

Janet Ford

Andrea Edwards

Christine McLeary

Edwyn Trustley

Graham Cluderay

George Eddison

Mary West

Devon Main

David Hebden

Mike Dando

John Cummins

Jo Hill

Ellie Rogers (LCC)
Steve Ross (LCC) 

	1.0
	Chairing of the meeting 
	Action

	1.1
	Mike Dando said that he had been asked to chair the Forum’s first AGM. 

 
	

	2.0
	Apologies
	

	2.1

	Apologies were received from Cllr David Congreve, Steven Blackburn, Christine Davies, Ian Pickup, Ian Mackay, Carole Anne Reed, Kate Alty, Lucy Potter and Emily Bosworth.

	

	3
	Financial report
	

	3.1

	Anne Hopper gave the financial report and said that Holbeck Area Residents Association had been looking after the grant received on behalf of the Forum. Grants had been received from Leeds City Council totalling £800. There had been expenditure of £771.81 on printing newsletters, event equipment. This left a balance of £28.19 which will be paid into the Forum’s bank account as soon as it is opened.  

	All to note

	4
	Election of Board Members  
	

	4.1
	The meeting agreed by consensus that the following residents should be voted onto the Board:

Steven Blackburn

Graciela McIntyre

Anne Hopper

Emily Bosworth

Kate Alty

Christine Davies

David Ward

There were more nominations than spaces and after a vote by a show of hands the following were voted onto the Board:

Neil Diamond

Eve Tidswell

Dennis Kitchen

Lucy Potter

Alan Lane


	

	4.2
	The first meeting of the Board is to be arranged.      
	Board Members

	5
	Date and time of next meeting
	

	5.1
	The next meeting is to be held on Saturday 27th September at St. Matthews Community Centre.  
	All to note

	5.2
	St Matthews community centre to be booked. 
	Steve Ross


